
 
 

Eligibility Operations Memo 16-07 
November 1, 2016 

 
 
TO: MassHealth Eligibility Operations Staff 
 
FROM: Amy Dybas, Deputy Chief Operating Officer for Member Policy Implementation, 

Training, and Communications  

 
RE: Move of Springfield MassHealth Enrollment Center 
 
 
Move Information 
 
On October 3, 2016, the MassHealth Enrollment Center located at 333 Bridge Street, 
Springfield, MA moved. The last day of business at the Bridge Street location was 
Wednesday, September 30, 2016, at noon. The new office opened on Monday, October 3, 
2016. 
 
The new address is 
 
   88 Industry Avenue, Suite D 
   Springfield, MA  01104-3259 
 
Telephone and fax numbers did not change. 
 

Questions  
 
If you have any questions about this memo, please have your MEC designee contact the 
Policy Hotline. 
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